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Limited Scope Representation: A Fact of Life, But Risky for 
Attorneys
Michael Furey and Sylvia-Rebecca Gutierrez wrote an article, "Limited Scope Representation: A Fact of Life, But Risky for 
Attorneys," for New Jersey Law Journal. The article examines the use of limited scope agreements, their advantages and the 
risks involved.
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